
Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We are excited to announce a new initiative at [School Name] aimed at enhancing our students' 

understanding of financial literacy. The program will provide comprehensive financial education 

to our students, empowering them with the skills necessary to manage their finances effectively. 

Starting [Start Date], we will be implementing a series of workshops and activities designed to 

engage students in real-world financial scenarios. Topics will include budgeting, saving, 

investing, and understanding credit. Our goal is to equip students with the knowledge they need 

to make informed financial decisions in their future. 

We believe that financial education is an essential tool for lifelong success, and we encourage 

you to support this initiative by discussing these topics at home as well. 

We look forward to your cooperation and involvement in making this program a success. If you 

have any questions or would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


